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Langley Park School for Girls
Hawksbrook Lane
South Eden Park Road
Beckenham
Kent BR3 3BE

Headteacher:  Ms Katie Scott


HEAD OF HUMANITIES FACULTY

  REQUIRED FOR SEPTEMBER 2021

Salary: Leadership 1-9


We require a dynamic Head of Humanities Faculty for September 2021. LPGS is a thriving and academically successful school.  2019 results were the best ever at both GCSE and A-Level and put LPGS in the top 200 schools in the UK (including selective schools). We are the highest performing non-selective school in Bromley. The humanities faculty includes Geography, History, R.E, Travel & Tourism and enjoys outstanding student outcomes and increased numbers in our growing Sixth Form.

The successful candidate will have experience of delivering excellent student progress within and beyond their own classroom. They will have experience of line managing their own subject and will be ready to line manage other departments. They will have experience of, or be ready to lead a cohesive faculty that delivers excellent curricula that speaks to and reflects our diverse student body.

LPGS is a calm, friendly and collaborative environment which offers strong staff support.  Our CPD programme gives all teachers time to pursue their own priorities.  This results in a two week October half term.  Please see application details on our website www.lpgs.bromley.sch.uk.  Completed application forms should be emailed to Helen Partridge hpa@lpgs.bromley.sch.uk.  If you would like to visit the school and establish whether we are right for you, you are warmly invited to do so. 

Please note that whilst you are also welcome to submit a CV, shortlisting will be based solely on our application form and your covering letter. All applicants must fully complete the LPGS Application Form.

We are a diverse school and an equal opportunities employer.  We encourage applications from BAME and LGBT colleagues.

Closing date for applications is Thursday 22nd April 2021, with interviews expected to take place on Wednesday 28th April 2021.

Please note the school reserves the right to appoint prior to w/c 26th April 2021.


[bookmark: _GoBack]This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. The successful applicant will be subject to an Enhanced Criminal Records Bureau disclosure check.
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